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Perreault Matt

From: christine <cgalgerud@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 1:49 PM
To: Rep Doherty
Cc: HED Exhibits
Subject: SB1002

 Rep. Doherty please schedule SB 1002 for a Work Session.  
 My son was at a pps school until January, and the reason for leaving was lack of 

support.  I specifically asked for an outside tutor to come in and provide what 
the SPED program couldn't.  I was shut down immediately, and told there was 
no way this could happen. 

 
--  
Christine Galgerud 


